
 

 

 

FRIMLEY TIMES 
 

As we approach the half-way point of this academic year, life at Frimley has been 

as busy as ever, with the teachers continuing to plan a variety of exciting learning 

opportunities for all of our children. 

Parent forum: The next parent forum is scheduled for next Tuesday (6th February) 

at 8.50am. Please do pop along for a cup of tea and a chat! It would be lovely to 

chat to some of you in this informal meeting and hear some feedback about how 

you think we could improve aspects of school life generally. Myself, Mrs Farage 

and Mrs Williams will be on hand to listen to your ideas and hopefully answer any questions you might 

have! 

SIAMS feedback: Following our very successful SIAMS Inspection just before Christmas, I received a lovely 

letter from Canon Keith Malcouronne, Chairman of Guildford Diocese Board of Education.  In his letter to 

us, he wrote: 

I am writing to congratulate you and your school community on the highly positive report following the 

SIAMS inspection carried out recently. Please pass on my appreciation to the whole of your school com-

munity. I was delighted to read that the SIAMS inspector found that the Christian vision shapes all aspects 

of the school’s work, running like a ‘golden thread’ and creating a strong and compassionate community. 

It is wonderful to learn that a focus on wellbeing leads to the flourishing of all. There is strong acknowl-

edgement of the systems in place to provide support for individuals and the impact that this has on them. 

In turn, it seems that pupils are inspired to help others within the local area and beyond. There is a great 

deal to be proud of in the report which highlights the excellent contribution of religious education and col-

lective worship in transforming lives. It was wonderful to read that RE has a high profile in the school and 

that pupils enjoy the subject. The comments regarding collective worship are most encouraging. The re-

port reflects many wonderful aspects of the work of all those in your school community to enable all pu-

pils and adults to belong and flourish, and you should all feel very proud. 

Enrichment day: A reminder that we are having our next Enrichment Day tomorrow. As per my last 

email, children can wear tops in their House colours tomorrow along with the rest of their normal uni-

form.  

Term dates for next year: we are in the process of agreeing INSET dates etc for next academic year and 

hope to have these on the school website soon. I will share them with you in my next newsletter. A few 

parents have been asking when term will start in September 2024 and I  can confirm that the first day 

back for the children will be Wednesday 4th September, as staff will have two training days on 2nd and 3rd 

September.  

We break up for half-term at 3.25 next Friday (9th February) and will see the children back in school at 

8.30 on Monday 19th February. Have a lovely week! 

Clare Wright 
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Dance Success 

Congratulations to Brooke in Y5 who has been selected to represent England at the Dance World Cup in 

Prague in June. She will be participating in 4 dances. Good luck Brooke! 

 

Dates For Your Diary 

Young Voices at the O2 

Another successful year attending Young Voices at the O2! We were so proud of the children who per-

formed and loved seeing the excitement and enthusiasm that they showed all day. Thank you so much 

to all of the parents and families that came to watch in the evening - we hope that you enjoyed the per-

formance as much as we did.   

Spring 2024 Event 

February 2nd Enrichment Day 

February 6th Parent Forum 8.50am 

February 8th Art Exhibition 2.00-4.30pm 

February 12th—16th Half Term 

Years 3 & 4 Cross Country 

 

The first race was the girls Year 4 race. Ruby came first, Hannah second and Lea third. In the girls Year 3 

race Cora came 1st, they all tried their best and worked hard in the cold. A big thank you to everyone. 



 

 

Safer Internet Day is on Tuesday 6th February. This year’s theme is all about ‘Inspiring 

change, making a difference, managing influence and navigating change online’. Each 

year thousands of schools take part to promote the safe, responsible and positive use of 

technology in school and at home. This year we are asking children to wear something 

yellow to school on Safer Internet Day (Tuesday 6th February) for £1 to show our sup-

port for this. All proceeds will go to our school charity The Breck Foundation.  


